
 
 

 

Tree Lighting and Open House 

Sunday Nov 26th 

6-8 pm 

 

On Behalf of your Mayor and Council of Hanwell we wish to welcome 

you to our Annual Tree Lighting and Open House 

 

Please join us at the municipal office located at 1757 Route 640 

To listen to the Priestman Street School Choir 

Watch out for a special guest to arrive HO-HO-HO 

 
Hot chocolate, cider and food will be available inside after the tree lighting. 

 
 

 

 


